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Date: 17th October 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
A languages club will start after school on Monday 7th November from 3.20 – 4.15pm for 
children from years 3 - 6. The club will be every Monday.  
 
This club will provide the children with the opportunity to learn more about languages 
from around the world and be involved with their culture including art, cooking and 
language games.  
 
Children in Years 5 and 6 are allowed to walk home by themselves if permission is given 
on the reply slip below.  
  
Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible.  
Places will be given on a first come first served basis and there are a limited number of 
places per year group. We would also like to take this opportunity to say that only 
children who behave well in school will be allowed to take part in our after school clubs.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss. M. Green  
________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Language club Monday 7th November 3.20pm – 4.15pm 

 
I give permission for my child: _____________________________ class __________     
to attend Language club after school every Monday. 
 
My child will be collected from school at 4.15pm ( Y5 or Y6)  
My child will go home by themselves (Y5 and Y6) 
  

Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 
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